EUREKA CITY COUNCIL
BUDGET WORK MEETING
MAY 7,2025 6:00 P.M.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Mayor Dever opened the meeting.

ROLL CALL

Mayor Toni Dever - Present

Council Member Greg Evans — Absent - arrived just before meeting was adjourned.
Council Member Travis Haynes — Present

Council Member Tom Nedreberg — Present

Council Member Jeremy Snell — Present

Council Member Scott C. Pugh - Present

City Recorder Patricia Bigler — Present

DISCUSSION ITEMS
Review of Budget for FY Ending June 30, 2025.
Discuss Department Budgets for FY Ending June 30, 2026.

Recorder Bigler presented some initial figures, detailing the amounts she inputted and the
reasoning behind them. She emphasized the importance of having complete information,
including grant details and upcoming Council projects. She also reminded everyone that
expenditures must align with the approved budget.

The Council had a thorough discussion covering Truth and Taxation, various city projects,
leases, and departmental budget allocations. Recorder Bigler also provided guidance on the
process for budget amendments.

Council Member Nedreberg proposed allocating the funds from Truth and Taxation towards the
Code Enforcement Officer position. Following this, they decided to add Truth and Taxation and
to have Shay discuss Impact Fees to the agenda for the next meeting.

Council Member Pugh inquired about the status of the tiered water and sewer rates, and a
discussion to place on the advantages and disadvantages of implementing such a system.

A couple of Council Members said we need to prioritize our tasks and come prepared with clear
goals for our upcoming work meeting.

Council Member Pugh shared his positive experience attending the iWorQ’s training on business
licenses, suggesting that this program could be a beneficial tool for the city.

ADJOURNMENT
Council Member Nedreberg made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Pugh seconded. All in
favor the meeting adjourned 8:18 pm.



